
Please find below some information on the latest apps and games that your child may be using. Please note 
that lots of these apps have age ratings and are not always suitable for them. Some of the apps can be set-
up  under a ‘child setting’  but should still be used with a parent nearby.  

It is important that you know how to keep your child safe when online, please find guidance on the school 
website. More information on current apps and how to set parental controls can also be found at https://
www.net-aware.org.uk/   


